January 15, 2024
Dear Friends of South Interlake Rockwood Agricultural Society,

We are pleased and excited to say that the SIRAS Light Horse Show is scheduled for
the weekend of May 31st, June 1st and 2nd, 2024 and while we are still experiencing

winter weather, planning for the show is kicking into high gear!

We always look forward to seeing excitement on the faces of our young participants
and determination and satisfied looks from our more “senior” competitors when they
successfully show their mounts. Our 2023 show saw horses and riders competing in
over 50 classes. We are delighted that competitors continue to look at our show as
one of the fixture events in their show season. Our entire show is put on with
volunteer effort and each member of the SIRAS team works tirelessly to put on the

best show we can which brings competitors and families back year after year.

The SIRAS horse show is no different from any other and relies on sponsorships to
ensure success. You can sponsor a class for $40. In addition to classes, in each
category, we have a High Point and Reserve High Point award sponsorship for $50 and
$25 respectively. You get to choose the class or category you wish to sponsor on a first
come, first served basis so don't delay....make sure you get to choose the class of your
choice..... there are performance classes, speed classes or classes giving young ones

their first opportunity to be in the show ring with their special equine friend.

In addition to sponsorships, there are other major costs such as ribbons, judges,
sound equipment rental and grounds maintenance associated with putting on the
show. If you are interested in contributing to any of these costs please feel free to

contact me.

Sponsors will be recognized on the SIRAS Horse Show website, throughout the show
on the sponsor boards and over the loud speaker. All in all, it's about community

participation and supporting SIRAS.

Please contact Penny Fidler (show committee chair) by text @ 204-795-8213 or email

pfidler@rainyday.ca to show your support and choose the class you wish to sponsor.

Thank you in advance for making the 2024 SIRAS Light Horse Show a success.

Penny Fidler

SIRAS Horse Show Coordinator
Text: (204) 795-8213

Email: pfidler@rainyday.ca



